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Number: E-18454353-100.04.02-11854 

Subject : Announcement Regarding the End of the Uptick Rule for Short Sale Transactions in ISGYO 

and TSKB shares  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

With the announcement dated 05/10/2022 and numbered 11607, the uptick rule that was decided to 

be continued until further notice on short sale transactions for the shares of İş Gayrimenkul Yatırım 

Ortaklığı A.Ş. (ISGYO) and Türkiye Sınai Kalkınma Bankası A.Ş. (TSKB), will not be applied as of 

17/10/2022.  

 

Kindly submitted for your information. 

 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

Board Member 

 


